
  

You are invited to attend the OSA Members, Family and Friends Event during FIO 2015 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rosicrucian Egyptian Museum 
Wednesday, 21 October, 10:00 am - 12:15 pm  

 

• OSA members and their families are invited to visit the Rosicrucian Egyptian Museum as guests of OSA. The Rosicrucian Egyptian 
Museum is an educational institution that uses trans-disciplinary approaches to increasing knowledge about the past, present, and 
future, especially related to the diversity and relationships in nature and among cultures. 

• The Museum provides collection-based research and learning for greater public understanding and appreciation of the world in 
which we live, drawing on the wisdom of ancient traditions and modern science. Its collections, public learning programs, and 
collaborative research are inseparably linked to serve a diverse public of varied ages, backgrounds, and knowledge. 

 

The event is free to OSA members, their families and friends. Children are welcome. To reserve a spot, please contact Pamela Wimmer 
at pwimmer@osa.org by 9 October. Onsite, visit the OSA Membership Booth before 9:00 am on Wednesday, 21 October to see if space is 
available.  
            10:00  Meet at Fairmont San Jose’s main entrance to check in and board the bus for 10:15 am departure 

10:15 Depart for museum, arrive at 10:30 am  
10:30  90-minute guided tour with docent  
12:00 Return to bus for departure  
12:15  Arrive back at the Fairmont San Jose 
 

Sponsored by the OSA External Relations Advisory Group 



  

 
 

OSA Members, Family and Friends Program 
 
OSA is committed to making participation in the Society rewarding and enjoyable for everyone in the OSA 
community—including members, volunteers, customers, spouses and family members. The OSA External 
Relations Advisory Group, launched in January 2008, focuses on developing strategies, programs, and activities 
designed to enhance your interactions with OSA. 
  
The Advisory Group has sponsored Members, Family and Friends events including walking tours, dinners, bus 
trips and hospitality suites at conferences. The Group works to provide a lineup of unique and interesting 
programs throughout the year. You can find a full schedule at: www.osa.org/familyandfriends   
 
The Advisory Group also sponsors OSA’s Child Care Support Grants to assist OSA members who are bringing 
children to selected OSA-sponsored meetings or conferences or who incur extra expenses in leaving them at 
home (e.g., extra day care or babysitting services). To apply, go to: www.osa.org/childcare  
 
We’re interested in your feedback and participation. Contact mpaterson@osa.org  to send a message to the 
Advisory Group or to be notified of future events.  
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